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Townsend, Erle

From: John Beaman <beaman@maine.rr.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 7, 2024 10:32 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear Bureau, 

 

As you consider the important decision regarding clean transportation in Maine, we would like 

to add our encouragement to pass this standard.  We have been driving an EV for the past 10 

years and for three years have had two EVs and no gas cars.  Not only has the time come for 

reducing our pollution to the planet, the EV technology is ready and waiting.  We can’t imagine 

going back to gas. 

 

Maine, and Earth, need this move to reduce our pollution and also to lead the nation in a 

cleaner direction. 

 

Thank you for your time and responsibility for us all. 

 

John and Susan Beaman 

Cumberland, ME 


